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NRC TO SEND SPECIAL INSPECTION TEAM TO SURRY NUCLEAR PLANT
TO REVIEW OFFSITE POWER LOSS AND SHUTDOWN

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region II office in Atlanta is planning to send a special
team of inspectors to the Surry nuclear power plant, operated by Dominion in southeastern Virginia, to
look into the facts surrounding the partial loss of offsite power and the manual shutdown of one of the
plant’s two reactors on Saturday, Oct. 7. The team is expected to begin its inspection the week of
October 23.

The Surry plant was in an Alert, the next to the lowest of four NRC emergency classifications,
from early Saturday evening until early Sunday morning due to a complete loss of offsite power to Unit
I's emergency safety systems and a partial loss to Unit 2. The loss of normal offsite power was a result
of flying debris damaging overhead power lines coming from nearby electrical transformers.

Dr. William Travers, administrator of the agency’s Atlanta office, said the plant’s emergency
diesel generators started and provided emergency power until normal offsite power could be
completely restored late afternoon on Sunday.

Dr. Travers said the NRC’s resident inspectors immediately responded to the event. The
agency began a review for safety implications and continues to assess the company’s response. Dr.
Travers said the special inspection team will review circumstances associated with the event in more
detail, determine if there are any generic issues for other nuclear plants, and assess the company’s
overall response and investigation. The team will document its findings and conclusions in a report to
be issued within 30 days of the inspection.
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